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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-7595         0147 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-01:50:44                 Arvd-02:03:20  Clrd-02:29:16
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:05:12  Clrd-02:18:33
         Narrative:      

Uber driver reports that his female passenger exited his   
vehicle and walked away leaving all her belongings in the   
car.

         Narrative:      
228 reports female may be intoxicated. She was involved in   
an earlier incident in Brockton. Uber was called to take her   
home. Party is described as a 29 year old Dominican female   
wearing a yellow shirt and beige pants.

         Narrative:      
Units checked the area. Unable to locate.

         Narrative:      
0232 - Call to provided number went directly to voicemail.   
Message left requesting contact.

         Narrative:      
0236 - 228 requests ping on provided number. T-Mobie   
provided location. Both units checked the area. Could not   
locate.

         Narrative:      
0255 - Exigent form faxed to T-Mobile. Results show Involved   
Party's phone at Brockton address.

         Narrative:      
0350 - 228 contacted Brocton PD. They had recent face to   
face with the Involved Party. All is well.

         Narrative:      
Call from the Involved Party confirming all is well.

25-7597         0221 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:21:00  Clrd-02:25:19
         Narrative:      

226 observed 2 dirt bikes which fled when they saw him, 226   
is checking the area.

         Narrative:      
226 unable to locate.

         Narrative:      
228 is checking the area of 55 Beacon St.

25-7604         0920 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic operator on Route 24 South   
near mm 28. Transferred to State Police.   

25-7605         0934 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   2
  Dispatch Log  From: 06/29/2025  Thru: 07/05/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 07/07/2025

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:34:08  Clrd-09:39:27
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-7609         1024 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:24:05  Clrd-10:28:13
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

25-7610         1056 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:56:03  Clrd-11:03:00
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.

25-7611         1106 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 921] BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:06:56  Enrt-11:06:58  Arvd-11:09:08  Clrd-11:12:55
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

E911 hang up call. Caller stated he was trying to call CVS   
upon call back.   

         Narrative:      
226 confirmed accidental.   

25-7612         1130 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:30:45  Clrd-11:34:35
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for fail to stop at stop sign.

25-7615         1213 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1234] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:15:09  Enrt-12:16:27  Arvd-12:20:16  Clrd-12:27:28
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 commercial burglary alarm on main office door and   
rear door. Key holders unreachable at this time.   

         Narrative:      
All doors secure.   

25-7616         1303 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1234] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:12:40                 Arvd-13:12:55  Clrd-13:15:36
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 commercial burglary alarm, office motion. Key   
holder unreachable.   

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure at this time.   

25-7618         1333 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:33:35  Clrd-13:37:21
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-7619         1356 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:56:39  Clrd-14:00:44
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-7620         1424 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:24:46  Clrd-14:29:39
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-7621         1451 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1515] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:55:49                 Arvd-14:56:03  Clrd-14:59:22
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 commercial burglary alarm on zone 15 and main   
office door. Key holders unreachable at this time.   

         Narrative:      
226 confirmed accidental by employee. All units clear.   

25-7622         1501 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-15:02:00  Enrt-15:02:37                 Clrd-15:05:42
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 commercial burglary alarm on entry/exit door. Key   
holder requested no dispatch response, will contact employee   
to ensure door is secured.   

25-7623         1517 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:17:20  Clrd-15:23:22
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Owner showing suspended license status.
Different operator. Warning issued for expired inspection   
sticker.

25-7626         1711 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:11:15  Clrd-17:14:55
         Narrative:      

Warning for license plate violation.

25-7627         1722 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:22:40  Clrd-17:31:58
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-7628         1737 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:37:37  Clrd-17:37:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-7629         1741 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:41:39  Clrd-17:48:15
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-7630         1800 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:00:22  Clrd-18:07:26
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-7631         1806 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:06:17  Clrd-18:11:12
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      
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Warning for stop sign violation.

25-7632         1815 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:15:44  Clrd-18:31:06
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-7635         1957 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:57:45  Clrd-20:05:47
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-7638         2040 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:40:01  Clrd-20:42:15
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-7640         2250 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:50:29  Clrd-22:52:57
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for defective tail light.

25-7641         2304 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:04:08  Clrd-23:25:04
         Narrative:      

NIL requested, Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene and has vehicle.  Report to follow.

For Date: 06/30/2025  -  Monday   

25-7652         1002 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:02:27  Clrd-10:04:40
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-7654         1026 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for accident report, report issued.

25-7655         1048 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:48:57  Clrd-10:51:17
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-7656         1101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 06/30/2025 1131
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:01:13  Clrd-11:30:55
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:04:54                 Arvd-11:04:56  Clrd-11:22:02
         Narrative:      

225 requesting NIL, Raleigh's en route. One female 10-3 at   
this time.

         Narrative:      
Starting on trip 73095.6

         Narrative:      
Ending on trip 73097.5

         Narrative:      
Prisoner in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Raleighs has the vehicle at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted for mugs and prints.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-223-AR
            Arrest:    BURR, ALANA MARIE       
           Address:    177 MAIN ST   BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    21
           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV
                       SPEEDING RATE OF SPEED EXCEEDING POSTED LIMIT

25-7658         1422 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:22:37  Clrd-14:31:44
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for stop sign violation.   

25-7659         1616 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form. Form given in   
hand.

25-7660         1632 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:37:27                 Arvd-16:37:29  Clrd-16:51:48
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:37:28                 Arvd-16:37:29  Clrd-16:51:48
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-16:37:29                 Arvd-16:37:30  Clrd-16:51:48
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a vehicle behind him with strobed   
lights attempting to pull him over.   

         Narrative:      
Operator has been spoken to and told to change his lights.   
The lights do have a strobe effect to them. Report to   
follow.

25-7661         1705 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form. Form given in   
hand.

25-7662         1708 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an accident report. Report given in   
hand.

25-7663         1718 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-17:19:58  Enrt-17:20:00  Arvd-17:22:45  Clrd-17:59:20
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:20:01  Enrt-17:20:03  Arvd-17:22:28  Clrd-17:48:23
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-18:01:44                 Arvd-18:01:46  Clrd-18:06:47
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a shoplifter will not leave   
the store after being asked numerous time.

         Narrative:      
FD requested for an eval, FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Female party checked out okay and is continuing to shop.

         Narrative:      
226 went to the residence to check on the husband, he checks   
okay. Living conditions check okay.

25-7664         1802 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form given tow   
only.

25-7666         1840 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:40:09  Clrd-18:42:46
         Narrative:      
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Warning for marked lane violation.

25-7667         1921 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:21:11  Clrd-19:22:56
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-7668         2048 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:11:55                 Arvd-21:11:56  Clrd-21:16:50
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a DMV. Party is difficult to   
see as he is changing his tire.

         Narrative:      
Tire has been changed, vehicle is on its way.

25-7669         2105 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:05:45  Clrd-21:08:12
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tail light.

25-7671         2122 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    TIMOTHY DR
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-21:27:51  Enrt-21:27:54  Arvd-21:31:07  Clrd-21:57:00
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:27:52  Enrt-21:27:55  Arvd-21:29:58  Clrd-21:57:01
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a horse loose in the woods.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area, unable to locate.

25-7673         2147 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting 2 small wallets lost near the   
above location. One is described as purple the other   
described as a wrangler.

25-7674         2204 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:08:02  Enrt-22:08:34  Arvd-22:10:39  Clrd-22:14:16
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-22:08:02  Enrt-22:08:04  Arvd-22:11:14  Clrd-22:14:50
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ Video of A/C garage

         Narrative:      
Officers spoke with an employee who was closing the business   
for the night. All okay.
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25-7676         2234 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 06/30/2025 2239
  Location/Address:    [WEG 771] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-22:34:00  Clrd-22:39:36
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal for tail light violation.

For Date: 07/01/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-7682         0544 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:45:14  Clrd-06:58:20
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warnings issued for speeding and restricted way   
violations.

25-7684         1018 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-10:20:51  Clrd-11:09:44
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning s issued for restricted way violations.

25-7686         1306 TREPASS NOTICE Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Lieutenant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropped off trespass notices that were mailed via   
certified mail.  Certified mail was returned to sender as   
unclaimed and unable to forward.  Original copies placed in   
report room trespass binder.

25-7687         1329 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:30:52                 Arvd-13:30:55  Clrd-13:30:59
         Narrative:      

Party called stating there was a motorcycle driving at a   
high rate of speed up and down the street. The operator was   
reported to not be wearing a helmet or shirt. Cruiser   
dispatched to check area.

         Narrative:      
Officer could not locate any vehicles as described in the   
area.
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25-7688         1333 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-13:37:38                 Arvd-13:37:41  Clrd-13:37:44
         Narrative:      

Party in station to drop off check for LTC renewal. Party   
stated he stated he applied online through the licensing   
portal.

         Narrative:      
Receipt provided for check. LTC paperwork placed in folder   
to be processed.

25-7689         1345 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/01/2025 1356
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1092] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:47:22                 Arvd-13:49:01  Clrd-13:55:53
         Narrative:      

Party called reporting a wire down across the roadway. Fire   
dept and cruiser dispatched to check area.

         Narrative:      
Wire removed. FD will be contacting Comcast.

25-7690         1355 ROAD RAGE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-13:58:23                 Arvd-13:58:27  Clrd-14:06:35
         Narrative:      

Party in station reporting a past roadrage incident.

         Narrative:      
Party was tailgated and cut off by an unknown black pick up   
truck. She did not go to her house for fear party would   
follow her. The truck did follow her to her daughters house   
and waited a while before leaving the area. Party is   
reporting incident in case party returns.

25-7691         1430 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 07/01/2025 1557
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:30:17  Clrd-15:37:25
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:36:51                 Arvd-14:36:59  Clrd-14:55:16
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
227 out with 224 operator positive WMS.

         Narrative:      
Operator in custody and en route to the station. 227   
standing by with vehicle waiting for licensed operator.

         Narrative:      
Officer in station for booking at this time.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator picked up vehicle 227 clear at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI notified for processing.

         Narrative:      
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NO bail, prisoner is a hold.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-224-AR
            Arrest:    RAMOS, DESIRAY NOEL       
           Address:    15 WASHINGTON ST Apt. #5   PLAINVILLE, MA
               Age:    29
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

25-7696         1721 FIRE, OTHER Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-17:23:28                 Arvd-17:23:32  Clrd-17:35:16
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:23:54                 Arvd-17:28:15  Clrd-17:35:14
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating he noticed a fire or people setting   
off fireworks. Caller remaining anonymous.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Officers on scene observed it was a small fire pit. FD   
advised.

25-7699         1823 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1398] SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:23:38  Clrd-18:29:18
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for expired registration.

25-7700         1854 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:54:58  Clrd-18:59:12
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for speeding.

25-7701         2007 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:07:21  Clrd-20:24:39
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MS stop.  Report to follow.

25-7703         2045 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:45:05  Clrd-20:50:38
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning defective driver's side headlight.

25-7705         2109 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   
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        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-21:10:42  Clrd-21:16:46
         Narrative:      

Possible DMV.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle not disabled. Party checks okay.

For Date: 07/02/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-7709         0529 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-05:31:44                 Arvd-05:33:26  Clrd-05:37:57
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting an erratic operator heading West on   
West Center Street.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked area, unable to locate.

25-7710         0602 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:03:13  Clrd-07:02:18
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-7712         1007 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:10:03                 Arvd-10:12:50  Clrd-10:14:30
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting to speak with an officer in   
regards to threats she has been receiving.

         Narrative:      
Party resides in Raynham and advised to contact Raynham PD   
for further assistance.

25-7713         1054 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:55:06                 Arvd-11:02:47  Clrd-11:08:59
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting to speak with an officer in   
regards to online harassment.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-7714         1232 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for LTC renewal.  Check received, receipt   
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issued.

25-7716         1257 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 357] SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:58:18                 Arvd-12:58:20  Clrd-13:19:51
         Narrative:      

Party in station for car seat install.

25-7719         1510 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Lieutenant Jonathan A Craven
    Call Closed By:    Lieutenant Jonathan A Craven 07/02/2025 2006
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:11:26                 Arvd-15:21:36  Clrd-15:24:57
                ID:    Lieutenant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:40:08  Enrt-19:40:11                 Clrd-20:06:42
         Narrative:      

MSPCA requesting an officer to check on the well-being of   
the animals at the attached location.

         Narrative:      
No one home at this time.

         Narrative:      
2 vehicles in driveway both registered to the homeowner.  No   
answer at the door.  2 dogs heard barking inside but no   
obvious issues present.   

25-7721         1615 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1112] MADDISON WAY
                ID:    Lieutenant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-16:15:46                 Arvd-16:15:48  Clrd-16:24:06
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a opossum in her mothers bathroom   
drawer.

         Narrative:      
Two opossum located. One removed, one ran away. Calling   
party advised to call back if it returns.

25-7722         1618 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Lieutenant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-16:24:13  Enrt-16:24:16  Arvd-16:32:03  Clrd-16:45:11
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 commercial burglary alarm, kitchen motion. Key   
holders unreachable at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Door #3 secured by 227, all units clear.   

25-7723         1659 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/02/2025 1705
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:59:00  Clrd-17:05:09
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-7724         1720 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-17:20:59  Clrd-17:47:17
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Licensed operator took control of vehicle.
Appears to be registry issue.   

25-7725         1743 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:43:41  Clrd-17:54:55
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-7726         1746 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC. LTC issued.   

25-7727         1801 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:01:31  Clrd-18:06:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-7728         1811 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-18:11:44  Clrd-18:18:46
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-7729         1822 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:22:20  Clrd-18:31:33
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-7730         1828 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-18:29:00  Clrd-18:31:13
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding and no inspection sticker.

25-7731         1841 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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       Vicinity of:    PURCHASE ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-18:41:44  Clrd-18:48:46
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-7732         1849 Break & Entering (Dwelling) Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BOS] HOMESTEAD ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting B&E at attached location. Transferred   
to Boston PD.   

25-7733         1856 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:56:43  Clrd-18:58:41
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-7734         1918 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-19:18:34  Clrd-19:23:53
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for window tint violation.

25-7735         1942 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-19:42:31  Clrd-19:46:08
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-7736         1951 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-19:51:44  Clrd-19:55:55
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-7737         2058 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-21:01:13  Enrt-21:01:15  Arvd-21:05:01  Clrd-21:20:20
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 commercial burglary alarm, warehouse rear door. Key   
holders unreachable at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Rear door secured.   
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25-7738         2129 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 422] CHARLES ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-21:29:00  Clrd-21:37:15
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for red light violation.   

25-7739         2139 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-21:39:02  Clrd-21:43:40
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-7740         2141 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 569] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-21:43:47                 Arvd-21:46:06  Clrd-21:57:03
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting minor MVA in attached area.   

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged.   

25-7743         2239 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 07/02/2025 2339
  Location/Address:    UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-22:39:32  Clrd-23:32:21
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

NIL requested on scene, A-1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Transporting 1 female back to the station starting mileage   
22.481.6 at 2323 hours.   

         Narrative:      
Transport complete ending mileage 22.484.0 at 2329 hours.   

25-7744         2326 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic operator. Transferred to State   
Police.   

For Date: 07/03/2025  -  Thursday   

25-7749         0222 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:22:52  Clrd-02:23:59
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-7750         0224 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 471] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:24:33  Clrd-02:25:31
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-7751         0225 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:26:06  Clrd-02:27:07
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-7752         0228 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:28:41  Clrd-02:30:16
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-7753         0231 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:32:03  Clrd-02:33:45
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-7754         0613 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:14:07  Clrd-06:57:15
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-7755         0804 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 488] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-08:07:32                 Arvd-08:08:01  Clrd-08:23:00
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-08:08:38                 Arvd-08:08:39  Clrd-08:23:01
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting minor two car MVA, no P/I, no airbag   
deployment.   

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged, report to follow.   
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25-7757         0902 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:07:13                 Arvd-09:08:11  Clrd-10:55:32
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:33:35                 Arvd-09:33:37  Clrd-10:55:31
         Narrative:      

Caller reports motor vehicle was broken into over night,   
requesting an officer.

         Narrative:      
BCI Requested.   

         Narrative:      
BCI en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.

25-7758         0918 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

Notice of repossession received for the attached vehicle.   
Vehicle was already picked up from the attached address.   

25-7759         1020 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 293] SYCAMORE LN
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-10:23:09                 Arvd-10:25:18  Clrd-10:42:55
         Narrative:      

Caller reports seeing smoke in the rear of the attached   
address.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

25-7760         1037 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24S
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting erratic MV on 24s.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

25-7762         1121 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-11:24:51                 Arvd-11:27:08  Clrd-13:21:04
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:24:53                 Arvd-11:27:09  Clrd-11:43:20
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting battery fire at the attached address.   
Fire has been extinguished but states it keeps flaring up.   

         Narrative:      
Business has been evacuated, in process of evacuating the   
rest of the building.

25-7764         1205 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    CHRISTIAN WAY
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         Narrative:      
Caller reports B&E of one motor vehicle at the attached   
address, as well as B&E of one MV at neighbors address.   
Party will be out of town for holiday, but available via   
phone for questions.

25-7765         1229 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-12:39:41                 Arvd-12:39:43  Clrd-12:39:45
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby requesting to speak with a detective   
regarding an on-going investigation.   

25-7766         1321 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-13:26:04                 Arvd-13:26:05  Clrd-13:42:17
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports male party was caught shoplifting then   
attempted to run MOD over with vehicle when fleeing. MOD was   
able to get out of the way, no injuries.   

         Narrative:      
228 checked the area, unable to locate vehicle described.   

25-7767         1338 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-13:43:01                 Arvd-13:43:02  Clrd-13:43:03
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to speak with an officer regarding MV   
break-in's over night.   

         Narrative:      
Party spoke with D1.   

25-7768         1352 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:56:38  Enrt-13:59:15  Arvd-14:06:42  Clrd-14:31:00
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting an officer on scene to file a report.   
States the business will not schedule appointment or return   
vehicle.

         Narrative:      
228 was able to make contact with an employee who will   
assist the party on scene.   

25-7769         1356 SERVE SUMMONS Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 07/03/2025 2328
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-14:00:27                 Arvd-14:03:40  Clrd-21:16:09
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-14:03:45                 Arvd-14:03:46  Clrd-14:19:10
         Narrative:      

Plymouth Country Superior Court faxed over summons to be   
served in hand for Grand Jury on July 25, 2025.

25-7774         1623 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 799] SOUTH MAIN ST
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:24:42                 Arvd-16:27:06  Clrd-16:47:26
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Multiple business line calls for an accident at attached   
location, no PI reported.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-7776         1701 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to pick up accident report. Report given in   
hand.   

25-7779         1812 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:12:56  Clrd-18:16:40
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for no inspection sticker.

25-7780         1824 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:24:11  Clrd-18:33:18
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for no inspection sticker.   

25-7781         1856 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:56:48  Clrd-19:05:19
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-7782         2003 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm No Bill (weather)
   
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/03/2025 2015
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-20:04:51                                Clrd-20:06:05
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:05:24  Enrt-20:06:07  Arvd-20:12:03  Clrd-20:15:00
         Narrative:      

Sig2 zone A north doors 1 and 2 attempted key holder with no   
anwser.   

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.

25-7783         2022 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    GOLDIE RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:22:52  Enrt-20:24:14  Arvd-20:30:48  Clrd-20:53:29
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
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         Narrative:      
Business line caller reporting a tree down blocking the road   
and potentially power lines down as well.   

         Narrative:      
FD and 226 dispatched. National Grid and DPW notified.

         Narrative:      
National grid on scene. Units clear.   

         Narrative:      
DPW gave 20 to 30 minute ETA.   

25-7784         2035 ASSIST CITIZEN Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 628] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-20:38:26                                Clrd-20:39:22
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:39:18  Enrt-20:40:47  Arvd-20:41:12  Clrd-20:53:13
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting welfare check on party that   
was walking in the rain with a medical bracelet on. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to BMC South.   

25-7785         2037 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-21:03:12  Enrt-21:16:19  Arvd-21:23:54  Clrd-21:32:48
         Narrative:      

Sig2 right side electrical door. No attempt of key holder   
yet.

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure at this time.

25-7787         2053 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 569] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:54:28                 Arvd-20:54:30  Clrd-21:16:05
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:54:35  Enrt-20:54:36  Arvd-21:00:10  Clrd-21:16:03
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting concern for employees safety.   
Reported dispute between former and current employee with   
threats to have a party assaulted.

         Narrative:      
Reported two people outside dressed in all back waiting near   
the attached location.

         Narrative:      
All units clear. Three parties trespassed from location at   
this time.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-7788         2104 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/03/2025 2119
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1404] EAST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:16:16  Enrt-21:16:20  Arvd-21:16:58  Clrd-21:19:07
         Narrative:      

Sig2 vestibule glass break. No contact with key holder.   

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.

25-7790         2124 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/03/2025 2133
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:29:06  Enrt-21:29:09  Arvd-21:30:45  Clrd-21:33:13
         Narrative:      

Sig2 show room middle zone. No contact with key holder.   

         Narrative:      
Owner called saying he was notified by alarm company.   
Informed officer is checking property and will notify him if   
neccessary.   

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.

25-7791         2127 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1030] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:28:12  Enrt-21:28:15  Arvd-21:29:03  Clrd-21:34:18
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting fireworks in the area of the   
attached location.   

         Narrative:      
Unit reports area is all quite.   

25-7793         2159 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 07/03/2025 2236
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:59:12  Clrd-22:32:06
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-22:09:16                 Arvd-22:09:18  Clrd-22:32:08
         Narrative:      

Licensed operator took vehicle.

For Date: 07/04/2025  -  Friday   

25-7794         0140 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 917] LIBERTY ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-01:42:01                 Arvd-01:47:33  Clrd-01:55:09
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-01:42:02                 Arvd-01:45:06  Clrd-01:55:10
         Narrative:      

Message received via iPad reporting a loud car in the area.   
Party requesting officers check the area.

         Narrative:      
Area checked, all appears in order.

25-7795         0157 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1584] MATFIELD WOODS
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:58:06  Clrd-02:07:12
         Narrative:      

Property check completed.

25-7801         0310 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:11:01  Clrd-03:12:03
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-7802         0312 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:13:21  Clrd-03:18:20
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-7803         0320 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 389] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-03:22:41                 Arvd-03:25:45  Clrd-07:05:27
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:24:53                 Arvd-03:27:01  Clrd-07:05:25
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting a single car MVA vs pole in   
the area, unknown PI. FD and cruisers dispatched.

         Narrative:      
BCI and National Grid contacted. Damage to pole #15.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.

         Narrative:      
1 male party transported to BMC South by ambulance.

         Narrative:      
Damage to mailbox at 510 and 512 North Elm St.

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested, Mark's Towing en route.

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.

         Narrative:      
Detail officers in place, cruiser's clear.

25-7804         0356 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 54] OLD WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:10:36                 Arvd-07:12:21  Clrd-07:16:45
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, rear motion. Unable to contact key holder at this   
time.
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         Narrative:      
Attached vehicle on site, building checks secure.

25-7805         0834 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-08:35:25                 Arvd-08:38:32  Clrd-08:46:26
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a minor MVA in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Damage under $1000.  Information exchanged.

25-7806         0839 ABANDONED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/04/2025 0904
  Location/Address:    [WEG 714] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:43:53                 Arvd-08:52:46  Clrd-09:04:16
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting the attached MV was left on his property.

         Narrative:      
Party advised of trespass tow option.

25-7810         1048 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:50:29                 Arvd-10:50:30  Clrd-11:01:50
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting to speak with an officer in   
regards to a package that was reported to be delivered to   
his house, but was never actually delivered.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-7814         1446 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1179] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:47:12                 Arvd-14:49:12  Clrd-14:56:59
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-14:47:14                 Arvd-14:49:11  Clrd-14:53:36
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her stove is on fire.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Fire extinguished prior to arrival.    

25-7815         1448 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-14:53:40                 Arvd-15:03:56  Clrd-15:10:49
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting to speak with an officer in   
regards to residential fireworks.

         Narrative:      
Party expecting fireworks to be an issue tonight in the area   
of his residence and advised to contact the business line if   
the issue persists.   
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25-7816         1515 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:15:12  Clrd-15:37:35
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Licensed operator took control of vehicle.
Report to follow.

25-7817         1518 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-15:19:39  Enrt-15:21:27  Arvd-15:24:02  Clrd-15:25:42
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting the attached vehicle committed a stop sign   
violation and is driving slow.

         Narrative:      
Area checked.  Could not locate.

25-7820         1800 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 07/04/2025 1835
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1583] TAYLER AVE
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:04:00                 Arvd-18:09:28  Clrd-18:29:05
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting to speak with an officer in regard to a   
past motor vehicle B&E.

         Narrative:      
All information will be forwarded to investigating officer.

25-7821         1831 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:32:21  Clrd-18:34:54
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Party reporting loud motorcycle, possibly a moped, speeding   
in the area.

         Narrative:      
Could not locate.

25-7822         1845 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:45:02  Clrd-18:46:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-7823         1850 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MORSE WAY
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:50:59  Enrt-18:52:53  Arvd-18:55:29  Clrd-19:09:33
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a sick raccoon in her yard.
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         Narrative:      
Animal has been dispatched.

25-7824         1908 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:08:41  Clrd-19:11:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-7826         1940 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:41:01  Clrd-19:43:37
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for defective passenger's side brake   
light.

25-7827         1943 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:43:15  Clrd-19:48:28
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-7829         2122 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:08:53                 Arvd-22:10:54  Clrd-22:12:16
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting fireworks in the area.

         Narrative:      
All quiet at this time.

25-7831         2206 PARKING COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher BRUCE E SAVAGE 07/05/2025 0015
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:12:22                 Arvd-22:15:14  Clrd-22:17:22
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting multiple vehicles parked in the roadway   
causing a hazard.

         Narrative:      
Officer reports vehicles are not causing a hazard.

         Narrative:      
Numerous more callers reporting parking complaints of   
vehicles blocking fire hydrants.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area again, road is still completely   
passable at this time.

25-7832         2224 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] PEARL ST
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         Narrative:      
E911 caller reporting a pedestrian vs car. Transferred to   
Brockton PD.

25-7833         2244 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/04/2025 2252
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:45:37  Enrt-22:46:44  Arvd-22:49:40  Clrd-22:51:43
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting fireworks in the area.

         Narrative:      
All is quiet.

25-7834         2254 FIRE, AUTO Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 799] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:55:21  Enrt-22:55:34  Arvd-22:59:13  Clrd-23:28:27
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:20:42  Clrd-23:25:20
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting his vehicle is smoking from the   
engine. FD and cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Officer reporting no smoke at this time.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle removed by Raleigh's.

25-7836         2337 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Tow release form provided.

For Date: 07/05/2025  -  Saturday   

25-7837         0239 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 07/05/2025 0259
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-02:40:26                 Arvd-02:41:11  Clrd-02:59:09
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reporting a Commercial Burgar system activated   
by Zone 14 roofing display motion.

         Narrative:      
All gates and doors secure, all appears in order.   

25-7845         0941 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:41:25  Clrd-09:48:42
         Narrative:      
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Citation issued for stop sign violation.   

25-7846         1035 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1410] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:41:40                 Arvd-10:44:29  Clrd-11:01:13
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to speak with an officer regarding   
property disputes with a neighbor.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with involved party & advised them to stay off the   
property.   

25-7847         1143 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 07/05/2025 1203
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:43:24  Clrd-11:58:28
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued, report to follow.   

25-7848         1215 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/05/2025 1308
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1274] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:15:00  Clrd-13:08:40
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 en-route.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was released on scene.   

25-7849         1235 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release.   
Release issued.   

25-7850         1309 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:09:16  Clrd-13:15:08
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued failure to move over for emergency vehicle.
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25-7851         1424 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:28:57  Enrt-14:29:09  Arvd-14:30:14  Clrd-14:36:31
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting erratic operation of attached MV.   
Caller states vehicle almost struck on-coming traffic, and   
utility poles on road-side.   
Last seen heading west on West Center St.   

         Narrative:      
Operator was described as a white female with blonde hair.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area, unable to locate vehicle.   

25-7853         1449 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:07:26                 Arvd-15:07:29  Clrd-15:13:39
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

e911 hangup - no answer on call back.   
Mapping with 8 meters of Bay Circuit trail off Scotland   
Street.   

25-7854         1538 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    GOLDIE RD
         Narrative:      

Elderly party reports tree took out Xfinity wires two days   
ago and service has not yet been restored. Requesting   
assistance.   

         Narrative:      
Xfinity notified, will be sending crew to repair.   

25-7855         1551 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby requesting a copy of LTC receipt.   
Issued.   

25-7857         1736 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/05/2025 1743
  Location/Address:    [WEG 494] PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:37:29                 Arvd-17:40:23  Clrd-17:43:50
         Narrative:      

E911 open line.

         Narrative:      
Upon call back, party stated accidental.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed no emergency.

25-7858         1739 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting 60 motorcycles driving erratically   
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North into Brockton. Caller transferred to Brockton PD via   
PSAP.

25-7861         1903 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    TURNPIKE ST + SNELLS WAY
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:03:40  Clrd-19:05:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-7863         2122 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/05/2025 2129
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:23:50                 Arvd-21:25:05  Clrd-21:29:32
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting fireworks are going off in the   
cemetery.

         Narrative:      
Area checked.  Unable to locate.

25-7865         2244 NOISE COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1385] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:49:29  Enrt-22:49:49  Arvd-22:53:20  Clrd-22:55:56
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her neighbors are having a fire and are   
being loud.

         Narrative:      
228 reporting there are four people sitting by a fire and   
are not being loud.

25-7866         2314 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/05/2025 2326
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:14:00  Clrd-23:23:23
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:15:20                 Arvd-23:16:00  Clrd-23:22:54
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-23:20:57                 Arvd-23:20:59  Clrd-23:23:23
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding.


